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9th Street Traffic Review 
Update and Survey 

 
 

The City of Saskatoon undertook a Neighbourhood Traffic Review (NTR) in Nutana in 
2014. The comprehensive review, which included gathering input from area residents 
and traffic analysis, resulted in a traffic improvement plan that was adopted by City 
Council on May 25, 2015. This plan, as well as more information about the NTR 
process, is available at saskatoon.ca/NTR. 
 
The final plan included a number of traffic calming measures within the Nutana 
neighbourhood, including a directional closure at 9th Street & Idylwyld Drive / Lorne 
Avenue and removing the temporary roundabout at 9th Street & McPherson Avenue. 
 
The directional closure at 9th Street & Idylwyld Drive / Lorne Avenue was installed 
temporarily in October 2015. Traffic calming measures are typically installed temporarily 
for a minimum of one year to evaluate their effectiveness. However, in this case, City 
Council voted to have the directional closure removed right away after hearing public 
concerns about the change. 
 
In October 2017, Council requested that the matter of traffic safety for the 100 block of 
9th Street be reviewed once again after hearing renewed concerns from area residents. 
As a result, City traffic engineers are once again undertaking a review of traffic along 
this section of 9th Street. 
 
In addition to our own analysis of traffic patterns and speeds, we’d like to invite your 
feedback on this matter. Please provide us with your input on any traffic safety concerns 
along 9th Street by filling out the survey on the reverse side of this flyer.  

  



 

SURVEY (one per household please) 

 

Name:  

Address:  

 
What traffic safety concerns do you have for the 100 Block of 9th Street 
(between Lorne Avenue / Idylwyld Drive and McPherson Avenue)? 

 

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________ 

Do you support a directional closure of 9th Street at Idylwyld Drive to prevent 
westbound right turns onto Idylwyld Drive? 

Yes 
 

No 

 

Please return your survey by Friday, May 18, 2017 to     
transportationsurvey@saskatoon.ca   (suggest taking a picture and emailing). 

or mail: Transportation Customer Service      or drop-off: Transportation Desk 
 222 – 3rd Avenue North 3rd Floor, City Hall  
 Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5 222 – 3rd Ave North 
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